
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 
September 26, 2022 

KAWEHNO:KE RECREATION ROAD WATERLINE EXTENSION PROJECT: 

RESIDENT NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION WORK ON ROADWAY 

Please be advised the construction work for the Kawehno:ke Recreation Road Waterline Extension 
Project will begin to mobilize starting Monday, September 26, 2022. The purpose of the project is to 
connect 10 homes currently on wells to the waterline. The construction work is being completed by 
Jock’s Excavation, with a scheduled completion date of November 7, 2022.  

During the construction process, we ask all drivers to  
be cautious when entering the work zone and be aware 
of all traffic control signs, heavy machinery, and  
equipment on site. 

Construction Safety procedures are in place. 
Construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday 
to Friday. If weekend hours will be required, we will 
send out a notice. 

The MCA Department of Housing, Infrastructure & 
Environment thanks you for your patience and co-
operation while this work is being completed.  

For more information please contact the following: 

Jock’s Excavation 
(518) 333-6268

Howard Jock, Contractor 

Mohawk Council of Akwesasne 
Mike Gray, MCA-Quality/Quantity Inspector- 

(613) 930-3373
Leslie Papineau A/ Director 
(613) 575-2250 ext. 1005


